
Notice of Declaratory Statement
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Construction Industry Licensing Board declined to answer the petition for declaratory statement filed by Deborah Ann Murphy Brito. On September 11, 2019, petitioner sought the Board’s opinion as to whether the General Contractor license encompasses the scope of practice of a solar contractor.
The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 45, No. 191, on October 1, 2019, in the Florida Administrative Register. The Board, at its meeting held on November 15, 2019, declined to answer the Petition due to the scope of practice questions and also the actions Petitioner is asking about has already occurred.
A copy of the Board’s Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Daniel Biggins, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1039 or telephone: (850)487-1395, or by electronic mail to Donald.Shaw@myfloridalicense.com.

